
AGTech Attends in Betting on Sports 2019 Conference

(Hong Kong, September 20, 2019) – – AGTech Holdings Limited (“AGTech” ), recently attended in Betting on

Sports ("BOS") 2019 conference held in London by SBC Events. BOS conference is an exclusive international event

that gathers 3,500 delegates from 40 countries in the sports, betting and gaming industries.

As representatives of AGTech, Gilbert Wong (Vice President) and Charlie Zhang (Vice President), participated in

discussions of two sub-forums -- “Exploring New Markets and Business Opportunities in Asia” and “India - A

Promising Market”. While sharing AGTech's businesses and strategic development, they also exchanged ideas with

participating companies.



According to the organizer of the conference, SBC Gaming's CEO and Founder Mr. Rasmus Sojmark, next year's

BOS summit will be held in Barcelona, and will combine more business companies including sports, payments, digital

marketing into one big event. AGTech will continue to pay attention to the relevant information.

For more details, you may refer to the following:

https://sbcevents.com/betting-on-sports/

https://sbcevents.com/betting-on-sports/

